
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cru and The Chosen are currently collaborating together. 
Both Cru and The Chosen have a deep love and concern for this generation of 
young people. We want students to meet Jesus. We want to create “come and see” 
moments where diverse groups of friends can come together and have 
conversations about how Jesus and the stories of the Bible connect to life today. 
 
Join us Spring of 2025 
We see The Chosen as a pathway to a conversation that can be an evangelistic 
experience. We are highlighting one way your local movements might participate 
that is in-line with your capacity and can help you reach your ministry goals. 
 
Pilot The Chosen on your Campus this Spring 
We are piloting our co-created resources from The Chosen & Cru on campuses 
across the nation this Spring of 2025! Would you consider utilizing the Chosen as an 
evangelistic opportunity on your campus? 
 
The Watch Party Initiative 
Evangelistically invite students and their friends to a time of fellowship where you 
will share a free meal, watch an episode of the Chosen, and discuss it 
together. Over the course of a season (8 episodes), students will encounter Jesus in 
a powerful way and hear the gospel through the discussion. 
 
Funding has been raised to pay for each meal and discussion guides are available 
for the first 4 seasons of The Chosen.  
 
*Optional* Show The Chosen Gen Z Documentary as well. 
 
Interested in hearing more? Contact:  
drew.delap@cru.org 

 

https://youtu.be/f7_73W0gJuQ?t=1650
mailto:drew.delap@cru.org

